
 
September 19, 2023 

 
Walter L. Alcorn 
Hunter Mill District Supervisor 
1801 Cameron Mill Drive 
Reston, VA 20190 
 
Dear Walter, 
 
Reston Citizens Association (RCA) thanks you for your exceptional work to propose and manage 
the first complete Reston Comprehensive Plan in 62 years.  Setting up and managing a large 
task force, ensuring County staff participation, making sure that there was widespread 
community involvement beyond what anyone could expect, and working diligently with your 
colleagues on the Board of Supervisors made this plan for Reston’s future so successful. You 
spent an extraordinary amount of time on this Plan beginning in January of 2020 and RCA’s 
Board of Directors very much appreciates your consistent and skillful effort and success.  
 
The Plan that resulted was more detailed than past plans by land bay, was shorter with more 
detail, included three (3) more chapters and added demonstrative graphics. It is a much better 
Comprehensive Plan for Reston and the entire County subareas while remaining consistent with 
the County Policy Plan for Comprehensive Plans. It will, thanks to your leadership, make Reston 
a better place to live, work and play in the future. Your work to continue with Reston’s guiding 
principles means so much to the community and Reston Citizens Association.  We believe this 
enhanced plan will serve as a helpful model for other Plans within the County, so thank you for 
that as well. 
 
While not all of our proposals were adopted in the end, you kept our eyes on the need for a 
comprehensive plan that looks to the future while preserving the things that make Reston a 
unique and viable community where not just ourselves and our children, but our grand and 
great-grandchildren, will be able to live, work and play in a healthy, vibrant community.  
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Again, thank you for working so well with so many people in Reston, County staff, Supervisors 
and with our Citizens Association on this wonderful achievement. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
       
Lynne Mulston    Gary Maupin 
President     Vice President 
 
 
 
cc Jeffrey McKay, Chair, Board of Supervisors, County of Fairfax  

John Carter, Hunter Mill Planning Commissioner 
Kathy Smith, Chairman of the BOS Development Process Committee. 
Bryan J. Hill, County Executive  
Rachel O’Dwyer Flynn, Deputy County Executive  
Tracy Stunk, Director, Fairfax County Department of Planning and Development 
Phil Niedzielski-Eichner, Chairman, Planning Commission 
Timothy Sargeant, Vice Chairman, Planning Commission  
Jill Cooper, Clerk, Fairfax County Board of Supervisors  
John Farrell, President, Reston Association (RA) 
Robert Goudie, Executive Director, Reston Town Center Association (RTCA) 
Mac Cummins, Chief Executive Officer (CEO), Reston Association  
Peter Lusk, Chief Operating Officer, Reston Association 
Lisa Conners, Hunter Mill Supervisor Staff 
RCA Board of Directors 
 

 


